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York County Audubon Society is sponsoring a teacher or adult community leader involved in environmental education in York County for the week long program Sharing Nature:  An Educator’s Week at Hog Island in Bremen, Maine from July 17-22, 2022. YCAS‘s scholarship will pay 70% of the cost of the course, room and board.  Applicant agrees that after they complete the course, they will write an account of their experience for the YCAS Harlequin newsletter and make a brief presentation at a YCAS program meeting.  
A detailed program description can be viewed at:  http://hogisland.audubon.org/sharing-nature-educator-s-week    
YCAS’s 2019 Hog Island June Ficker Educator’s Scholarship winner was Caryn Beiter, the School and Docents Programs Coordinator at the Wells Reserve at Laudholm. She described her program experience in an article for the Autumn 2019 issue of The Harlequin, which can be accessed through the YCAS website.  Reports from prior years’ winners can be found in previous Autumn issues of The Harlequin on our website.
***********************************************************************************
Name______________________________________________________________________ 
Address____________________________________________________________________ 
Email_____________________________________________ Phone___________________ 
In a few paragraphs, please describe your background and explain how you would use what you learn from the Educator’s Week program with the group of people in York County with whom you work. 
Please submit your description along with this application cover page by March 15, 2022 to: 
Scholarship, York County Audubon, P.O. Box 201, Kennebunkport ME 04046 		
Or by email to scholarship@yorkcountyaudubon.org
Any questions may be sent to the P.O. Box or email address.  
Applicants will be notified by April 1, 2022.



